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Oregon is overdue for a significant earthquake, which will, unfortunately,  put our 

forest fires and climate emergencies to shame. We need to have a good system set 

up to house the people who need it, especially those who get overlooked by FEMA. 

FEMA helps homeowners, not renters. Plus, we know there is systemic racism at 

FEMA, which is no good for Oregon communities of color. 

Please vote yes on HB 3462 


